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MEMO 

 
To:  Members, Board of Education 

From:  Dave Spence, Executive Secretary   
   Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association 

Through: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent   
 

Date:  November 25, 2008 
 
Re:  Outsourced Activities Recommendation 
 
At the November 17, 2008 meeting, the Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association 
Executive Board voted unanimously to recommend approval of outsourced activity 
applications for the following: 
 

a) Homer High School, softball & baseball 
b) Soldotna High School, softball & baseball 
c) Skyview High School, softball & baseball 

 
Voznesenka is requesting an 8 man football program to become a school activity at no 
expense to the district for the first year. In addition, Seward High School may request boys’ 
baseball to be outsourced at a future meeting. 
 
All of the outsource applications and accompanying documents are complete and 
satisfactory.  The Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association respectfully recommends 
your approval of these outsourced applications. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
Planning & Operations 
Dave Spence, Director 

139 E. Park Street  Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Phone  (907) 714-8875  Fax  (907) 262-7165 

Email dspence@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 


